
Keep Newfoundland and Labrador frack-free 
 
 
 
 
I fully support a ban on fracking in Newfoundland and Labrador.  
 
There are no safe methods of fracking and the risks are too great. Hazardous chemicals are used that permanently 
contaminate the water and there is no proven safe method of disposal.  
 
With the very real threats of climate change upon us there is great urgency to transition to green energy. We must do 
this now! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
D. Drumm 


